
 

 

              
 
 
 

15th July 2024 
       

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Year 6 Presentation Events 
Wednesday 17th July (Class 13) & Thursday 18th July (Class 14) 

 
The Year 6 presentation will last about 1 hour and will be a final opportunity for the children to spend 
time together as a class before they leave us. 
 
Children can either stay in school at Teatime Club (no charge) on Wednesday or Thursday or return  
to school with parents for 4.30pm.    Children should wear their school uniform. 
 
We look forward to celebrating with you. 
 
Regards 
 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


